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Mr. Emil Kolb f4333WAL TO -- = - ~ - ~ - . * - ~ - , . "  -, ,. . 4 

Chair RECOMMENDED 
Peel Regional Board of Health DIRECTIOhJ RELllJlRED /, _I 

10 Peel Centre Drive 
Brampton ON L6T 4B9 RECEIPT REIX..l\/iAliFl\lDEC, ,-- c4_._,z _______ 

Dear M ffl I 
On behalf of the McGuinty government, I would like to take this opportunity to express my 
appreciation for the important work you do in support of Ontario's public health system. 

I am pleased to confirm that the province has approved one-time funding of up to $201,746 
(at 75%) for Peel Public Health for the period ending March 31, 201 1 to support obesity 
prevention initiatives. 

In a subsequent letter, Allison J. Stuart, Assistant Deputy Minister, Public Health Division, 
will be writing to Dr. David Mowat, Medical Officer of Health, Peel Public Health, to provide 
administrative and accountability details. 

In closing, please accept my sincere thanks for the ongoing contributions you and your staff 
make in an effort to provide Ontarians with the strong public health system they deserve. 

Sincerely, 

Deb Matthews 
Minister 
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